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Weekly Report 4/3 to 4/9 

During this week in ISM, my weekly visit with my mentor helped me become more 

familiar with certain medications and the adverse effects that they have. This really called to 

question the various scenarios that each patient can react to a drug. While a set of doctors can 

make generalizations about a drug, I learned that every personal is different and with experience 

comes perfecting the medication of tomorrow.  

I edited my prezi for my upcoming rehearsal speech in class. After watching a couple 

classmates explain the information that they have gained from their experience in ISM and the 

growth that has accompanied their journey, it has inspired me to focus my presentation more 

towards the how my study into clinical pharmacy has been beneficial to me. This is more 

focused on my personal growth rather than reciting the information from my research and 

interview assessments. I hope to shake off some of the nerves that I have for this rehearsal as I 

come to realize the great benefit of receiving feedback from my peers and Mr. Speice.  

I hope to make further improvements on my final product this week as I tidy up my lyrics 

and generate a final draft that will allow me to process what extra film that I need to be in the 

video. This upcoming four day weekend will give me time to digest and practice everything that 

is to come for final presentations. 


